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Katelyn Stalboerger

From: Cheyenne Smith
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 8:11 AM
To: Katelyn Stalboerger
Subject: FW: Congratulations on your acceptance to GEPA 2023 as an in-person poster session!

WE DID IT  
 

From: Kate McConnell <McConnell@aacu.org> 
Date: Monday, October 31, 2022 at 8:07 AM 
To: Kate McConnell <McConnell@aacu.org> 
Subject: [EXT] Congratulations on your acceptance to GEPA 2023 as an in‐person poster session! 

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.  

      

 

   
    

  

         

  

  
  

Good morning – and Happy Halloween! 

   

Thank you so much for submitting your proposal for the 2023 AAC&U Conference on General 

Education, Pedagogy, and Assessment. We are humbled by the overwhelming response that the Call 

for Proposals has generated. We have reviewed your proposal, and while we are not able to offer you 

a session within the format you indicated as your first preference, we are excited to inform you that 

your proposal has been accepted as an in-person poster session. You are receiving this message 

as the submitting presenter for your proposed session; we ask that you share this news with any co-

presenters as well. 
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We believe your session will make for a powerful poster. Our poster sessions are indeed highly 

interactive and serve as the gathering spot for all attendees on both evenings for our in-person event. 

The poster sessions foster not only the sharing of excellent work with colleagues, but important 

networking and community-building. We are confident that this session will allow you to showcase 

your work while also affording you the chance to connect with colleagues from across a diverse array 

of disciplines, professional responsibilities, and institutions.  

  

Please mark your calendar for the in-person event on February 9 – 11, 2022, in New Orleans. A more 

detailed email—including conference details as well as information regarding the specific date and 

time for your presentation—will be forthcoming in the next few weeks.  

   

In addition to your selection as a poster session, your session has also been included in our next 

round of review for consideration as a virtual session following the in-person meeting in New Orleans. 

Notification of acceptance as a virtual presentation will be sent the week of November 7, 2022.  

   

Thank you for generously sharing your work with us—we look forward to helping you share it with our 

community of educators as part of the conference program. 

   

In the meantime, best wishes for a peaceful and productive autumn. 

   

Sincerely, 

Kate McConnell 

Vice President, Curricular & Pedagogical Innovation  

Executive Director, VALUE 

   
 

  
     

  

 

Click to unsubscribe.  
  

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

  
 

  

  
   

1818 R Street NW | Washington, DC 20009 | www.aacu.org  
 

 

    

 


